COPY.
Floph's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC. 3

5en April, 1923«

Dear 8ir,

With reference 0 your letter of the 3rd instant
regarding the case of the 280 "ROTENFRIZ®, I beg to inform
you that there is no valid frecboard asaigmment for this
vessel. The Joclety's surveyors ab Antwerp are therefore
veing instructed to obtain the necessary particularse for
re—ageignment of greeboards to this vessel.

¥ith regard to the casé of the 8.8. *FREIENFEIS®,
I may say that freeboards have never been assigneé bY this
gociety, and if freeboard asssigrment 1is now desired, I shall
be obliged if you will intimate the fact tc this office in
order that the necessary instructions may ve forwarded to
the Societiy’s gurveyors -

1 am, Dear 2ir,

Yours faithfully,

Assistant to the SecretalXy.

The Director,
India Office Shipring,
D Bishopsgate,
E. c. 2.
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